No. W2.E3-2878/2016 Office of the Superintending Engineer,
National Highway South Circle,

Thiruvananthapuram, dated 29.04.2017

Phone : 0471-2306905, Fax — 2308925

E.mail. sescnh.pwd@kerala.gov.in

sescnhtvm@gmail.com

CERTIFICATE

Certified that I authorise Executive Engineer, PWD, NH, Kollam Division as the
competent authority for submitting the application for Forest Clearance to Forest
Department as per the Forest Conservation Act for the purpose of improvement of the
National Highway No.744 from Kollam to Kottavasal in the State of Kerala.

Superintending Engineer
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